Regular Monthly Meeting July 11, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, July 11, 2002, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr, Richard Schweinsberg and Larry Herman present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The police report was read by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the general fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Larry Herman to approve the sewer fund expenses.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked what could be done about the 4 wheelers running on the roads and speeding on Savannah Gardner Road.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked the status of culverts being replaced on Dean Drive and is any progress has been made on a new police station.

Mr. Dave Dowdell, asked if any landscaping would be done around the lift station on Aiken Road.

Mr. William Alexander requested that Savannah Gardner Road be resurfaced.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.